
��������	
���
���	���	����������
�������������������������



��������	
���
���	���	����������
�������������������������



 

235 SOUTH GRAND AVENUE • PO BOX 30037 • LANSING, MICHIGAN 48909 
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June 27, 2024 
 
Attn: Julie Schneider, Director 
City of Detroit Housing and Revitalization Department  
2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 908 
Detroit, MI  48226 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
On behalf of the State of Michigan’s Lead Services Section, I would like to inform you that the City of Detroit has 
been selected to receive additional Health & Safety funding in the total amount of $140,000 to be used in 
conjunction with their awarded Michigan Medicaid CHIP Lead Hazard Control Community Development Grant for 
fiscal year 2025. A separate grant project will be created and funds will be expended by September 30, 2025. 
Please note that all grant funds will be evaluated based on monthly expenditures and must be used in accordance 
with the project work plan, scope, budget and other agreed upon terms as stated in the project contract agreement. 
 
We look forward to partnering with you on this critically valuable community project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Chad Rhodes         
Acting Lead Services Section Manager      

 
 
 

ELIZABETH HERTEL 

DIRECTOR 
GRETCHEN WHITMER 

GOVERNOR 


